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Hello, 

  As a transplant from California and someone who worked within the wildlife sector in 

California-please do not pass HB 3932a. Stop letting NGOs steer the wheel for what 

is supposed to be a science-based management agency.  I believe based on my 

experience this will lead to more depredation take of beavers.  Worse, the little folks 

will be left to try and go through drawn out bureaucratic processes to remove 

beavers.  If there are specific locations where researchers would like to see more 

beavers, work on habitat with those landowners instead of more regulation on our 

farmers, ranchers and timber producers!  


